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HILLSBORO 2020 VISION ENTERS 6TH YEAR OF 

IMPLEMENTATION 
Vision Implementation Committee To Review Work Plan For Coming Year  

 
 

HILLSBORO, OREGON—The next meeting of the Hillsboro 2020 Vision Implementation 

Committee (VIC) will be Thursday, November 10 at the Hillsboro Civic Center, Room 

113C. The meeting will run from 6 – 8:00 pm.  This meeting is open to the public. 

 

The VIC will review the 2005-2006 work plan and begin planning for the annual Town 

Hall.  In addition, they will discuss how best to provide assistance to lead partners.  Lead 

partners are organizations within the community that have primary responsibility for 

implementing specific parts of the Hillsboro 2020 Vision and Action Plan.   

 

Hillsboro 2020 Vision is a community driven plan for the future of Hillsboro.  The plan 

addresses a broad range of community issues including education, arts, environment, 

public safety, health and economic development.  Last year, approximately 2000 citizens 

were involved in updating the Vision Action Plan with new ideas for ways the Hillsboro 

2020 Vision can be brought to life.  

  

More than 20 community organizations are responsible for carrying out the strategies 

identified in Hillsboro 2020.  For more information, please call the City of Hillsboro 

Administration at (503) 681-6468. 
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